
 

 

 

Welcome back! A belated ‘Happy New Year’ I hope everyone has a happy, 

prosperous and safe 2018. 

Just a few pieces of information and dates about a few things going on: 

Parents Support @ Beaucroft 

Come along to our 

Open Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 16th January 2018 

Coffee will be brewing from 10 am 

Please come and meet other parents and have the opportunity to let us know what type of  

support/knowledge we can offer you as a family. 

Everyone is welcome 

Mandy Guy & Sherrie Evans  

Contact: 01202 886083, Email: m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 

I’m forwarding some information and links for your interest regarding the sensory room 

at Southampton FC, which is available for Saints supporters with autism, sensory needs or 

any special needs that would make it difficult for them to go along to a match and sit in 

the general public areas. 

https://southamptonfc.com/supporter-services/disabled-supporters 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 

Colehill 

Wimborne 

Dorset 

BH21 2SS 

Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 

Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 9th Feb - 

Break up for half term 

            

Tues 20th March - 

Parents’ Consultations 

 

Kim Joyce, our Food 

Tech Teacher has some 

information she would 

like to share with you; 

such as choosing     

healthier snacks and how 

to check for 100 calories. 

 

If you sign up to ‘Food 

for Life’ you receive tips, 

recipes, money off 

vouchers etc.  For more 

info:- 

Website: 

change4life/food-facts/

food-labels 


